
 

 

 
CROWN RESORTS STATEMENT ON THE WA GOVERNMENT’S RESPONSE TO THE PERTH 

ROYAL COMMISSION 
 
16 March 2023 - We acknowledge the WA Government’s response to the Perth Royal Commission 
and remain committed to working constructively with them, the Gaming and Wagering Commission 
and the independent monitor as we continue to implement the findings of the royal commission. 
 
Under new ownership and management, our Future Crown program has accelerated whole-of-
company reform and is transforming our business into a Crown that exceeds the expectations of our 
stakeholders and the community. 
 
* Please attribute this statement to a Crown Resorts spokesperson 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Kris Taute 
Head of Corporate Communications 
Crown Resorts 
E: kris.taute@crownresorts.com.au  
M: 0413 829 142 
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